

In the case of snow/school closure we will do our best to let you know of any enforced closures as soon as possible after the decision has been made to close. Please can you listen to the local radio stations or check their websites. We also hope to send Parents/Carers a text message. These can only be sent to mobile phone numbers. Also would you please ensure that you send your child into school with appropriate warm clothing and that it is clearly labelled with their name and class. Thank you.

We break up for half term at normal home time on

Friday 15 February 2019 and return to school on Monday 25 February 2019



## nportant eminders

Monday 28 January	Reception "Around the World" Day
Thursday 31 January	3C Class Assembly (first thing in KS2 Hall)
Thursday 7 February	Reception Workshop (Classrooms)
Friday 8 February	Parent Council Meeting 2.00 pm
Friday 8 February	PA Quiz Night (7.00pm)
Thursday 14 February	1W Class Assembly (first thing in KS2 Hall)
Friday 15 February	Break up for Half Term



Fake news can be false information, photos or videos purposefully created to confuse or misinform. It can also be genuine information that has been manipulated to deceive. It is important that we can distinguish between real news and fake news. Ask yourself:-

- Does it sound real?
- How long has the page existed?
- 3. Who wrote it?
- 4. Are there any spelling mistakes?
- Is the site secure? Does the URL (site name) look right?

Jenson (2G)



- Imogen (3D) Yr3
- Yr4 Yuvraj (4R) Amalia (4BCJ)
- Fred (5L), Joshua (5C) Yr 5
- Ella-Mae (6C), Camilla (6W) Yr6

We currently have a vacancy for a "Parent Governor". If you have a little bit of spare time and this is something that would be of interest to you, please refer to the letters being sent out today (also via email) for details and further information. We would love to hear from you.

If your child is ill with a sickness bug please note that they have to be kept off school for 48 hours clear of the last episode in order to make sure they are well enough to come back into school. Thank you for your understanding and co-operation in this matter.

# enu for next week

## Monday

Toad in the hole Pork or vegetarian sausage Haddock grill Cheese & Onion quiche Cheesy/tuna Jackets Gravy

> Creamed potatoes Garden peas Sliced carrots

**Sponge Pudding** Rice Pudding Custard

## Tuesday

Lamb/veg Burger in Bap **Lemon Sole** Cheese Pasties

> **Potato Noisettes** 1/2 jacket potato **Baked Beans** Sweetcorn

**Chocolate muffins Fruit Jelly** 

## Wednesday

Roast Chicken/Roast Quorn Yorkshire Pudding Macaroni Cheese Cheese & Potato Pie Gravy/mint sauce Fish Crunchy

> **Roast Potatoes Broccoli Florets Diced Carrots**

**Chocolate Crunch** Strawberry Mousse

### Thursday

Chicken/Vegetable Curry Lemon Sole **Cheese Quiche** Selection of baguettes or wraps filled with ham, cheese, tuna, chicken

> tikka Naan Bread

**Basmati Rice** Sweetcorn/peas 1/2 Jacket Potato Pepperoni, Sausage,

**Friday** 

Selection of pizzas

Cheese, ham,

chicken tikka Fish Fingers Chips

Baked Beans Sweetcorn

**Chocolate Cracknel Iced Buns** Orange/apple cuplets

**Shortcake** Ice Cream

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread, fruit and yoghurts and drinking water available daily; Vegetarian options daily.

 $\Rightarrow$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$  $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$  $\frac{1}{2}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

for the rest of this half term is £34.50 £11.50 due on: **Monday 28 January** 

the money is for Name, Class Amount enclosed



Please remember that we require two weeks notice of any change in your child's meal pattern (in writing). Also if your child has any dietary requirements school need to be aware of please let the school office know. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

<sup>☆</sup>6C Lily

**☆6W** Oliver

**☆5**C Tegan

**5L** Kacie

**☆**4R Isaac

**☆4BCJ** Holly

**☆3D** Corey

<mark>☆</mark>3C Sophia

**☆**26 Ella

**☆2H** Esha

Harvey

Henry

Jude

Elouise 



Thank you to those of you who continue to pay dinner money on time via parent pay. Please ensure that you are up to date with your account and not in arrears. Unfortunately, it might not be possible for your child to continue to receive school meals if there is a large amount of money outstanding on your child's account. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.



Please keep you eye on the weather - we still have cold weather forecast (but hopefully not snow). Have a good weekend everyone.